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8 Parker Street

London

WC2B 5PH

20/04/2017  10:55:432017/1309/P OBJ Simon Green I am opposed to the variation of conditions that the applicant has requested. Number 34 

Great Queen Street is adjacent to several block of flats ( both on Great Queen Street and to 

the rear on Parker Street).  Residents suffer greatly at the moment due to air extractor, air 

conditioning noise and this proposed variation will only add to this.  I fully support CGCA view 

on this application and request permission is refused.

8 Parker Street

London

WC2B 5PH

20/04/2017  10:58:582017/1309/P OBJ JOHN Carson I object to the proposed extension of operating hours on the basis that this was 

refused/discouraged several years ago and nothing has changed. There should surely still be 

a limit to the number of licensed premises in this largest quiet area? It may no longer be the 

case but this area is blighted with late night drinking issue and whatever best intentions 

licensees have any additional premises add to this strain. This does seem like a licensed 

extension by stealth. Furthermore the enclosed external areas between mostly residential 

units on Parker and arguably more mixed units on Great queen street are massively 

negatively impacted by extractor and air condition noise nuisance. It is also worrying that the 

survey made zero mention of the dozens of flats its backs onto (Market and Rusoini houses). 

Evening operation of these is already disruptive. Any addition to this is unacceptable. I 

already have to sleep with ear plugs due to Philomenas and Bhatti restaurant noise so cannot 

cope with further noise adding to this. It's already so bad we are considering selling up but 

there are so many individual noise offenders it's overwhelming. Please do not allow more 

extractor or late noise in this vicinity.
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